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Hi	there,	as	a	family	who	invested	$10k	in	solar	panels,	we	want	a	fair	price	in	
the	feed	in	price.	We	saw	the	four	corners	report	last	night	and	were	angered	by	
the	political	weakness	in	not	supporting	renewable	energy	and	a	lack	of	goodwill	
for	any	carbon	pricing	mechanism.		
	
We	demand	that	electricity	retailers	be	regulated	to	ensure	that	the	feed-in	tariff	
is	kept	within	a	fair	range	and	thus	encourage	more	citizens	to	take	up	clean	
energy	production	like	we	have.	
	
Mauricio	Perez		
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